A regular meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on March 21, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. in the O’Brien Meeting Room, Dedham Town Hall, 26 Bryant Street, Dedham, Massachusetts.  Present were:     
Dennis J. Guilfoyle

James A. MacDonald

Michael L. Butler

Due to prior commitments, Messrs. Teehan and Keogh were unavailable for this meeting. 

Chairman Guilfoyle called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m.  
Discussion & Vote – Articles for May 15, 2017 Special Town Meeting
Mr. MacDonald moved that both articles submitted (an amendment to the Zoning By-Laws, and a proposed new General By-Law) be included on the Warrant for the May 15, 2017 Special Town Meeting, to take place prior to the May 15, 2017 Annual Town Meeting; seconded by Mr. Butler and so voted (3-0).
Mr. MacDonald moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:35 p.m.; seconded by Mr. Butler and so voted.

This is to certify that the above is a true and accurate record of the Minutes of the Board of Selectmen’s Meeting held on March 21, 2017 which Minutes were approved on March 30, 2017.
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Dennis J. Guilfoyle, Chairman




